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Facilities Committee Meeting  

 
Approved 2-11-2020 

 
Date:   January 15, 2020                  Time: 5:30 pm 
Place:  Dr. Helen Baldwin Middle School-Superintendent’s Office 
 
In attendance:  William Sweeney, Chairperson; Nancy Duvall, BOE Member; Tom Millerd, Director of  
Facilities; Michele Demicco, Director of Finance and Operations; James Connelly, Interim Superintendent 
of Schools, Also in attendance:   Representatives from Ct. Communications and ABT 
 
Mr. Sweeny called the meeting to order at 4:17 pm  

  
A. Phone System 

Presentation of phone systems by: Ct Communications and ABT 
B. BMS Roof 

The committee discussed the BMS roof closeout.  Tom Millerd, Chris Lippke, First Selectman, 
and the Architect - Silver Petrucelli & Associates will do a site walk through on Friday, January 
17, 2020. 

C. Round Table Discussion 
CIP discussed. 

D. Adjournment 
Meeting adjourned at 6:15 pm 
 

Respectfully submitted by: James Connelly, Interim Superintendent of Schools 

 

 

 


